
 

 

  
 
  

 
TO: Members of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee  
 
FROM: Mary Gallop, Manager of Facilities & Special Projects 
 
MEETING DATE: June 21, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report APRAC11-026 
 Beavermead Campground Study 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to present details on the Beavermead Campground Study. 

RECOMMENDATIONS  

That the Arenas Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendations outlined in Report APRAC11-026 dated June 21, 2011, of the 
Manager of Facilities & Special Projects, as follows: 
 
That a presentation on the Beavermead Campground Study from the Manager of 
Facilities and Special Projects be received 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications in receiving this report.   
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BACKGROUND 

The City has initiated a study of the Beavermead Campground on the east shore of 
Little Lake in Beavermead Park. The purpose of the study is to complete a cost-benefit 
analysis of the campground followed by the development of a strategy to guide use of 
the lands. This focused study was recommended in the Little Lake Master Plan, 
completed in 2010. 
 
A presentation on the process and timelines will be presented at the June 21, 2011 
meeting of the Arenas Parks and Recreation Committee. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Mary Gallop, Manager 
Facilities & Special Projects.  
 
 
Contact Name:  
Mary Gallop  
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1828 
Fax: 705-748-8839 
E-Mail: mgallop@peterborough.ca  
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